MINUTES
ROSE HILL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
12:00 pm, Thursday, June 20, 2019
CALL TO ORDER:
The Executive Board meeting was called to order by President Christina Zenner and held at The Community Room on Thursday, June 20, 2019 at 12:08 pm.  Other members present were:  Mia Lee, Aubry Dreter, Gerald Amato, Teressa Hammond, Lavina Finders, Kathy Gomez, and Christine Wendt

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Minutes from the April 18, 2018 Executive Board meeting were presented. Kathy moved to approve, Chris W. seconded. 
TREASURER’S REPORT:
General fund-$6136.09, Website-$1500, Car show-$1000.00, CD- 8418.82, illuminate-2600.07
Report of income of $378.72 and expenses of $1126.59 were presented by Aubry. Kathy moved to approve and Chris W. 2nded.
MARKETING REPORT:
             	Mia reported we have 47 paid members. Facebook likes-575(+31) Twitter-71(*2). We have 3 sponsors expiring in June. We have 4 members renewing and 6 members expiring. Louis’ was the business of the month and was boosted for $20, they had 157 likes on the post, it reached 6,615 people. The website had 3,437 page views.  
RECRUITMENT REPORT:
No new members. 
NEW BUSINESS:  
              We discussed sending out postcards to members about chamber value benefits.
	The chamber dinner had 42 attendees. There is no chamber mixer this month.
	 Christina announced she is stepping back from being Chamber President. We discussed adding a member to keep the number at 10 members. Natalie Greenlee was mentioned as a possible addition. Discussion was tabled until the July meeting.
	Movie in the park is 07-12-19 at Shorty Cox park.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Next general meeting is Aug. 15, 2019 the next Board meeting is July 18, 2019. Discussion was presented to have the Aug meeting be about Good Samaritan laws. Possibly have Beth Pompa present a CPR training class.
OLD BUSINESS:   
 	OK kids day is Sat. @ Shorty Cox park sponsored by the Rec center and working on having a health fair in Sept @ the rec center.
ADJOURNMENT:
Christina adjourned the meeting @ 12:57.  
Respectfully Submitted: Teressa Hammond, Secretary 07/18/19
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